Newsf‘ffer

In our school we are respectful and kind. We take responStbthty for our own actions and help each other to make the right choices.
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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome Back

I would like to welcome everyone back to school, and extend a special welcome to
all of our new pupils and their families. I would also like to welcome to our
teaching team two new members of staff: Mrs Susan Avis (Year 3 Teacher) and
Mr Nicholas Richards (Travelling Teacher). The staff and I are looking forward to
another exciting year of learning at IJS & CE.
Best Wishes,

Gaynor Kilmister

What's New?
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Steps to Read’ Ready Steady Phonics’

Letters and Sounds

Read to Write’

Literacy Counts uses high quality texts and is research driven to ensure we
improve Outcomes for all our children in Reading and Writing. Look out for
more information to help you support your child’s learning.
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Please visit our school website to see what
we are up to this term.
Every week we also display our students of
the week and our kindness cup winner!

Notices

Healthy Snack - FS1to Year 6

Please can we ask that you provide your child with a SMALL
manageable healthy snack that they can take outside with them
at break time. Please remember no squash or fizzy drinks and
no items containing nuts.

Children in FS 1 & 2 will eat snack in the classroom.

Thank you for your support.

Clubs and Activities
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Information about school
clubs and activities will be
sent home Week Begmmng

12.09.22.

Off School?

Swimming = Date for your
This halfterm \Q =4 diary.’

Year 3 will S ~—

swim on ~

Tuesday, Year 6 will swim on Wednesday

This years Parent
and Year 5 will swim on Thursday.

Information
Meeting for Year 1—Year 6 will

Please remember to drop children off at
the Leisure Centre at 1.25pm where our
staff will be
waiting to greet
them. Classes will
be dismissed from

take place on Wednesday 21st
September at 5.30pm in the main
school hall for the Principals
Welcome. Class visits at 6pm and

6.30pm.

Please ring school on 27294 before 9:00 am if your
child is going to be away from school sick.

Hospital appointments: Please inform the school
secretary of these in advance. Children in Years 1 to 6
must be collected from and brought back to the office so
they can be signed back in.

Access to school for parents should always be through
the main entrance via the School Office.

Travelling overseas: if you are going to be away please
let the oﬂ(gce know who the next of kin are or who the
children will be staying with.

It is important that you let us know when your contact
details change so we can keep pupil records up to date

Infant Junior School and Camp Education
PO Box 601, John Street, Stanley, Falkland Islands
FlQQ 17z

there.

Follow us @IJSCampEd

Email: secretary@primary.co.fk
Telephone: +500 27294

in case of emergencies.

www.facebook.com/FIGEducation



https://www.facebook.com/FIGEducation

